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The Cromwell Fire District Commission passed an Ordinance on 
February 17, 2022, establishing fees payable under the building, 
fire, and demolition code. 
 This Ordinance allows fees for inspections, permits, building 
plan reviews, fire alarm plan reviews, fire protection plan 
reviews, retail, mercantile, business and assembly uses,  
bonfires /ceremonial fires, as well as fire watches or extra duty 
conducted by the Cromwell Fire Marshal’s Office. 
 This ordinance will be in effect March 25, 2022. 
For a complete list of all the fees, please go to Cromwell Fire 
District’s web site www.cromwellfd.com 
A complete copy of the fees can be picked up at the Fire 
Marshal’s office or the Cromwell Fire District office,  
1 West Street in Cromwell.  


